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And to make this a real People to People Program, all 

of the foreign athjj.etes are housed as guests of residents in 

their homes in the Miami area. Here you will really get to 

know us Americans. Living with us and our families for the 

two weeks of your competition. 

We know from the reports of past competitors to these 

tournaments that the friendships have endured and strong bonds 

of been established between our foreign 

visitors and the good people of Miami who represent all 

Americans. 

I wish to congratulate the Chairman of the Sunshine Cup 

Matches, Eddie He rr, the People to Pe ople Sports Committee, and 

the Miami Beach Tennis Association for continuing to bring this 

important international tournament to America and especially 

to all the tennis playe rs who have trave lled gre at distances 

to enter these matches. A very, very Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Ye ar. 
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